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Members of the Committee. 

 

I oppose SB 408.  The bureaucrats at the OHA should not be in charge of the scope 

of care that a patient receives.  Healthcare decisions must be made by the patient 

and his or her providers.  The State has no part in this. 

 

Absolutely no on SB 408 

 

Respectfully 


